
 

 

 

The Parish Council has received good news of progress on the scheme to get 20mph 

speed limits in Oxfordshire towns and villages where vehicles mix with pedestrians 

and cyclists. 

• In December 2020 Oxfordshire County Council made a unanimous decision 

to support the Oxfordshire 20mph campaign. 

• A budget of £200,000 has now been allocated to the project. 

• OCC will appoint a leader to create a project group. The group will include 

stakeholders such as 20’s Plenty for Oxfordshire. 

• OCC will need the support of villages, towns, and the local communities to 

help with creating a social consensus for 20mph. 

• 20’s Plenty for Oxfordshire strongly urge us to support OCC and communicate 

the message that 20mph should be recognised as the speed limit in our 

village even before it becomes mandatory. 

The PC has purchased 20 wheelie bin and 20 window stickers. They are available on 

a first come first served basis from Graham Howkins at: 

The Cottage, Leafield Road, Crawley, OX29 9TR (directly opposite The Lamb Inn) 

 

They can also be purchased at: 

http://www.20splenty.org/stickers_and_campaign_materials 

Please put a sign in your window, at your gate or on your wheelie bin to support this 

campaign. Make a point of keeping your speed below 20mph in Crawley! 

 

http://www.20splenty.org/stickers_and_campaign_materials

